
Tridentine Community News 
November 21, 2021 – Last Sunday After Pentecost 

 

Comments? Ideas for a future column? Please e-mail info@windsorlatinmass.org. Previous columns are available at www.windsorlatinmass.org. 

The Solemn Dedication 
of St. Thomas the Apostle Church, Ann Arbor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Intrepid Ann Arbor Latin Mass organizer Joe Lipa arranged for a 

special Tridentine Mass to be held, a Votive Mass for the 

Anniversary of the Dedication of a Church, this Friday, November 

26 at 7:00 PM, to commemorate 

the 122nd anniversary of the 

dedication of the church. 

 

Joe provided a link to the 

program that was distributed at 

the church’s dedication in 1899. 

The vast number of prelates and 

priests that were present is 

amazing. There are even several 

from Assumption College in 

Windsor, a prefiguring of 

today’s cooperative relationship 

between St. Thomas and 

Windsor’s St. Benedict. The 

beautiful texts of the ceremony are provided in English. Read the 

historic booklet here: 

https://books.google.com/books?id=biU3AAAAMAAJ&printsec=

frontcover&source=gbs_ge_summary_r&cad=0#v=onepage&q&f

=false 

Archbishop Cordileone on the Role of the 
Traditional Latin Mass in Evangelization 

 

In a November 11, 2021 interview with EWTN’s Raymond 

Arroyo, San Francisco Archbishop Salvatore Cordileone made a 

case for the role that the Traditional Latin Mass plays in 

evangelization in our modern culture: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ATf2VAf_JSc 

 

BBC Story on the Traditional Mass 
 

A surprisingly well-informed and sympathetic 30 minute report on 

the current state of the Traditional Latin Mass, with a focus on 

dioceses in France, was recently broadcast on the BBC. Listen to 

it here: 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/sounds/play/w3ct2kyj 

 

OCLMA to Host Holy Day Masses 
 

The Oakland County Latin Mass Association, with the 

cooperation of the Orchard Lake Schools, will be hosting Masses 

at the Orchard Lake Shrine Chapel on Holy Days of Obligation 

going forward. The first such Mass will be a High Mass on 

Wednesday, December 8 at 7:00 PM for the Feast of the 

Immaculate Conception. The celebrant will be Fr. Lukasz 

Iwanczuk. 

 

St. Josaphat Masses Relocated to Sweetest Heart of Mary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Detroit’s St. Josaphat Church is closing for an indefinite amount 

of time because of some problems with the building that must be 

addressed. All Masses, including the weekly Sunday 12:00 Noon 

Tridentine Mass, are being relocated to Mother of Divine Mercy 

Parish’s sister church, Sweetest Heart of Mary, for the interim, 

effective this Sunday, November 21. Sweetest Heart has hosted 

numerous TLMs in the past. 

 

Tridentine Masses This Coming Week 
 

Fri. 11/26 7:00 PM: High Mass at St. Thomas the Apostle, Ann 

Arbor (Votive Mass for the Anniversary of the Dedication of a 

Church) 
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